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Ask for this document to be translated 

Friday 12th September 2025, 
 

School Meals at Barford Primary School 
 
City Serve provides the food for your child’s school meals, aiming to offer healthy, fresh, 
nutritionally balanced meals.  
 
We encourage all children to have a hot school meal as studies have shown that children are 
three times more likely to concentrate in the classroom following a satisfactory meal. This is 
because children need the nutrients from food to fuel their brains as well as their bodies.  
  
Please see our current scrumptious menu below – this will be subject to change every term. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
We also arrange themed lunches that are aligned with our school events (The school events 
calendar will be sent out next week). Please see a list of all our themed lunches for this term 
below. If your child is usually packed lunches and would like to have a school meal on one of 
these days, please email enquiry@barfordprimary.co.uk. 
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Wednesday 17th September 2025 Back to school favorites 

Friday 3rd October 2025 Harvest special 

Wednesday 22nd October 2025 Celebrating Black History Month & 
World Food day 

Friday 24th October 2025 Diwali 

Friday 14th November 2025 SPOTacular Lunch (Children in Need) 

Wednesday 17th December 2025 Christmas dinner 

 
School meal prices 
 
We would like to remind you of the charges for school meals. All charges are payable via 
MCAS (My Child at School). If you believe your child is eligible for free school meals, please 
contact Miss Ismail (Office Manager). 
 

Nursery - £2.50 
Reception – Year 2 – Free (under the Government Universal Free school meals 

scheme) 
Year 3 – Year 6 – £2.65 

 
Playground Snacks  
 
Following feedback from our school council, we are also delighted to inform you that we are 
continuing with Toasty Tuesdays and Fruity Fridays during playtime this year.  
 
We understand that a healthy diet promotes good physical and cognitive development and 
we 
also understand that as busy parents or carers you may not get the time to prepare healthy 
break-time snacks for your children. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely,  

 
Miss Joanne Davies  
Headteacher 

These healthy snacks 
will be available on 
Tuesdays and Fridays 
on the playground for 
Years 1 – 6. 
 

 
Toast 30p per slice 

Fruit pot 50p per pot 


